
                      Phoenix Class Welcome Newsletter  

 

   

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A very warm welcome back to school! We have been really impressed with how Phoenix Class 

have settled into school life again and are already showing real promise moving forward. It is 

wonderful to see their enthusiasm and positive attitude at the start of this new year. 

 

PE Days 

PE will take place on Mondays and Thursdays. On these days, children should come into school 

wearing their PE kit and will remain in it for the day. 

 

Reading 

We ask that children read at least four times a week at home and that this is signed by an adult in 

their reading record. If they manage four reads in a week, their name will be entered into our 

Friday Lucky Draw Raffle for the chance to win a small prize – they must be in it to win it! 

 

Spelling Shed & Times Tables Rockstars 

Your child’s Spelling Shed login will be sent home shortly, along with details about how to use this 

online platform. We also encourage children to log onto Times Tables Rockstars little and often to 

help maintain their fluency with times tables. 

 

Teaching Days 

 Mr Miles will be teaching on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. 

 Mr Osler will be teaching on Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

Important  Term 1 Dates for Your Diary 

 Meet the Teacher – Wednesday 10th September 2025, 3:30–4:15pm 

 Harvest Service – Tuesday 7th October 2025, 9:15–10:00am at St Peter’s Church 

 Parents’ Meetings – Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th October 2025 

 End of Term 1 – Wednesday 22nd October 2025 

 

Finally, please make sure all school uniform and water bottles are clearly named to avoid any mix-

ups. We are really looking forward to an exciting and successful term ahead with Phoenix Class.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Miles, Mr Osler, Mrs Flynn and Mrs Tayler 


